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Harrison Radio Station Welcomes New Community Event Coordinator 

 

HARRISON, Ark—Harrison Radio Stations, KCWD/96.1FM & KNWA/1600AM, has added a new 

member to their team, Victoria “Vicki” Davidson.  Ms. Davidson recently joined the 

KCWD/KNWA 96.1 sales team. Ms. Davidson has experience in radio advertising and is eager 

to begin calling on area businesses again.  Ms. Davidson attended North Arkansas College 

where she earned two associate degrees and two certificates in Medical Coding and Billing.  

She is originally from Western Grove but now resides in Osage.  Ms. Davidson enjoys life on the 

farm and being outdoors.  She has various hobbies and is willing to try any activity once and 

maybe twice if it didn’t hurt too badly the first time!  Ms. Davidson also is the mother of three 

wonderful children. 

 

KCWD/96.1FM & KNWA/1600AM stations are located in Harrison at 600 South Pine Street. 

With 50,000 WATTS, KCWD has been on the air in Harrison since 1985, while the KNWA 1,000 

WATTS station launched in 1982.  In addition to Classic Hits, KCWD is proud to be the 

exclusive station for airing Goblin Sports.   

 

- More - 



For more information on the marketing services provided by Harrison Radio Stations, contact 

KOOL 96.1FM/KCWD radio station at (870) 741-1402, visit the station at 600 South Pine Street, 

Harrison, Arkansas, or visit the website at www.HarrisonRadio.com. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.harrisonradio.com/

